ATTACHMENT #3 UAF STAFF COUNCIL #205 March 19, 2010 SUBMITTED BY: Brad Havel

TO: UAF Staff Council

From: Brad Havel

Date: March 4, 2010

RE: Technology Advisory Board (TAB) report

The Technology Advisory Board has received 34 proposal applications for Spring 2010. Students submitted eight proposals and the remaining proposals were from faculty and staff members. There is approximately \$210,000 allocated for TAB awards this semester. The TAB Committee will be meeting on March 20th at 9am in the Kayak Room. Meetings are open to the public, although seating and space is limited.

ATTACHMENT #3 UAF STAFF COUNCIL #205 March 19, 2010 SUBMITTED BY: Gary Newman

The UAF Master Plan Committee is scheduled to meet Thurs. March 18, 2009 to review the final draft of the Master Plan being prepared by Perkins and Will, our consultants. I have been advocating that there be an opportunity for public comment on the plan. It is also supposed to include a sustainability plan.

More info on the committee and meeting notes are at www.uaf.edu/mastplan

Feel free to contact me should you have questions or comments.

Gary Newman

(907) 474-1991

gary@alaska.edu